
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

President Swap

On Wednesday, May 18th the 
president of the downtown 
Oshkosh rotary club will preside
over our meeting. That means 
we’ll all sing the “Rotary Song”
and celebrate with happy dollars. 
Plan accordingly. 

Winefeast Update

Final numbers are still being 
tallied, but the committee
reported last week that the 
annual event took in more than 
$20,000 on the night (not 
counting presale tickets, 
sponsorships, etc. Special thanks 
to Bill Thimke – his donation of 
jewelry netted $6,200 for the 
Peru Project!

Highway 44 Spring 
Cleanup

On Saturday, April 30 members 
of our club will help clean up 
portions of Highway 44. Please 
join us for this important 
beautification effort. The day 
begins at 8 a.m. in the parking 

lot of R.A. Smith National on the
northeastern corner of Highway 
44 and Universal Drive. Cleanup 
takes about and hour and a half 
and then Rotarians will go out 
for breakfast. Volunteers can
contact John Holdorf at: (920) 
651-4201 or 
John.Holdorf@mcclone.com

New Member Proposals

The following individuals have 
been recommended for 
membership by the Board of 
Directors:

Name: Chad Schroeder
Proposed by: Mike Lyster
Occupation: Contractor Sales, 
Hallman/Lindsay Paints
Second Posting

Name: Autumn Urban
Proposed by: Nate Olson
Occupation: Owner/Stylist, 
Urban Esque Salon
Second Posting

Host Families Needed!

If you or someone you know 
(including non-Rotarians) are
interested in hosting an exchange 
student please contact Tom 
Shepeck very soon. 

Topic: “Wendy Schaefers & Renee 
VandenHeuvel: Mission Trip to Haiti”

2010– 2011 Board
President: Kris Villars
Pres. Elect: Glenn Curran
Past Pres.: Craig Burnett
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Jim Chitwood

President Elect Nominee: Mike Scott

Club Service Chairs
Scott Woldt & Emily Dunham

Community Service Chairs
Mike Scott & Lori Davis

International Service Chairs
Tom Shepeck & Cecil Streeter

Vocational Service Chairs
Nicole Peterson & Tim Lamers

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Paul Decker
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick

R.I. President: Ray Klinginsmith

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

April 27

May 4

May 11

May 18

Ken Friedman, Trip to 
India

Club Business

Club Assembly

WineFeast Feedback & 
Exchange Student Viola: 
“Life in Italy”

Recurring Events
2rd Mon.
(May 9)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

May 12

June 1

Three Club Social at The 
Rivers

Roosevelt Picnic
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Twitter

Our Rotary Club is now on 
Twitter. If you use this social 
networking site be sure to follow 
@OshkoshRotarySW and help 
spread the word to build our 
followers.  

District 6270 Conference

The 2011 Rotary District 6270 
Conference will be held from
May 13 through 15 at the 
Country Spring Conference 
Center and Water Park in 
Pewaukee. Hosted by the 
Hartland-Lake Country Rotary 
Club the theme is “Building 
Your Rotary Club in the 21st

Century.” 

Registration costs $95 per 
Rotarian.

Spouses and guests that would 
like to attend the conference 
break-out sessions are able to 
sign up for $25 per person.
Our Board of Directors has 
approved reimbursing members 
who attend up to $65 total for 
registration costs.

The Saturday evening keynote 
speaker is UW Madison Athletic 
Director Barry Alverez.

Other highlights include 
“Rotary’s Got Talent” 
showcasing the secret talents of 
Rotarians from around the 
district (if you would like to 
participated visit the district 
website for more details), a trip 
to the historic 10 Chimneys site; 

and the conference will be held 
at a water park. 

A block of rooms has been 
reserved through April 28. Rates 
are $119 per night or special 
$125 per night which includes 
four passes to the Water Park. 
Rates include continental 
breakfast each morning, a USA 
Today newspaper and free 
wireless internet. NOTE: You 
must make your own reservation 
with Country Springs by calling 
(262) 547-0201. Make sure to 
identify yourself as a Rotarian 
for this special rate. 

If you have questions about the 
conference, contact Liz Tobolt at 
(414) 881-0738 or Tom Price at 
(262) 352-5881.
Complete details about the 
conference, including on-line 
registration, are available at: 
www.rotary6270.org.

District Conference Golf

The 2011 Rotary District 6270 
Golf Outing will be on Friday, 
May 13 at Western Lakes Golf 
Club (www.westernlakes.com). 
Lunch will be served at 10:45 
a.m. with a shotgun start at 
11:45 a.m. Cost is $80 per 
person and includes lunch, 18 
holes of golf, use of a cart and a 
free use of the driving range.  

To register, visit 
www.rotary6270.org or send 
payment to Lake Country Rotary 
c/o Louis Kaiser, 138 North 
Ave., Hartland, WI 53029. For 
more details, call (262) 367-
2181.

Weekly Invocations

April         David Green

Weekly Greeters                                            

April 20  John Davis & Mike Lyster

April 27 Brenda Frank & Carol Bricco

May 4 Amy Montgomery & Deb 
Lederhaus

May 11 Todd Reuss & Lorraine 
Yarbrough

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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